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advanced academic writing experiences, providing further
insights into different stages of academic literacy
development throughout the career-span of a researcher.
Set against the backdrop of internationalisation trends
in Higher Education and the pressure on multilingual
academics to publish their research outcomes in English,
this volume will be of use to academics and
practitioners interested in the fields of Languages for
Academic Purposes, Applied Linguistics, Literacy Skills,
Genre Analysis and Acquisition and Language Education.
Perspectives on Atmospheric Sciences Theodore Karacostas
2018-09-07 This book provides the proceedings of the
13th International Conference of Meteorology,
Climatology and Atmospheric Physics (COMECAP 2016) that
is held in Thessaloniki from 19 to 21 September 2016.
The Conference addresses fields of interest for
researchers, professionals and students related to the
following topics: Agricultural Meteorology and
Climatology, Air Quality (Indoor and Outdoor), Applied
Meteorology and Climatology, Applications of Meteorology
in the Energy sector, Atmospheric Physics and Chemistry,
Atmospheric Radiation, Atmospheric Boundary layer,
Biometeorology and Bioclimatology, Climate Dynamics,
Climatic Changes, Cloud Physics, Dynamic and Synoptic
Μeteorology, Extreme Events, Hydrology and
Hydrometeorology, Mesoscale Meteorology,
Micrometeorology-Urban Microclimate, Remote SensingSatellite Meteorology and Climatology, Weather Analysis
and Forecasting. The book includes all papers that have
been accepted after peer review for presentation in the
conference.
Quantity Surveying N4 Student's Book Sparrow Consulting
(Firm) 2021-02-21
Discipline and History James Farr 1993 Historical
panorama of views about the state of political science
as a discipline
Illuminating Social Life Peter Kivisto 2011 Illuminating
Social Life has enjoyed increasing popularity with each
edition. It is the only book designed for undergraduate
teaching that shows today's students how classical and
contemporary social theories can be used to shed new
light on such topics as the internet, the world of work,
fast food restaurants, shopping malls, alcohol use, body
building, sales and service, and new religious
movements.A perfect complement for the sociological
theory course, it offers 13 original essays by leading
scholars in the field who are also experienced
undergraduate theory teachers. Substantial introductions
by the editor link the applied essays to a complete
review of the classical and modern social theories used
in the book.
Applied Linear Statistical Models Michael H. Kutner 2005
Applied Linear Statistical Models 5e is the long
established leading authoritative text and reference on
statistical modeling. For students in most any
discipline where statistical analysis or interpretation
is used, ALSM serves as the standard work. The text
includes brief introductory and review material, and
then proceeds through regression and modeling for the
first half, and through ANOVA and Experimental Design in
the second half. All topics are presented in a precise
and clear style supported with solved examples, numbered
formulae, graphic illustrations, and "Notes" to provide
depth and statistical accuracy and precision.
Applications used within the text and the hallmark
problems, exercises, and projects are drawn from
virtually all disciplines and fields providing
motivation for students in virtually any college. The
Fifth edition provides an increased use of computing and
graphical analysis throughout, without sacrificing
concepts or rigor. In general, the 5e uses larger data
sets in examples and exercises, and where methods can be
automated within software without loss of understanding,
it is so done.

Neo-nationalism and Universities John Aubrey Douglass
2021-09-07 "This book offers the first significant
examination of the rise of neo-nationalism and its
impact on the missions, activities, behaviors, and
productivity of leading national universities. This book
also presents the first major comparative exploration of
the role of national politics and norms in shaping the
role of universities in nation-states, and vice versa,
and discusses when universities are societal leaders or
followers-in promoting a civil society, facilitating
talent mobility, in researching challenging social
problems, or in reinforcing and supporting an existing
social and political order"-Fundamentals of Business (black and White) Stephen J.
Skripak 2016-07-29 (Black & White version) Fundamentals
of Business was created for Virginia Tech's MGT 1104
Foundations of Business through a collaboration between
the Pamplin College of Business and Virginia Tech
Libraries. This book is freely available at:
http://hdl.handle.net/10919/70961 It is licensed with a
Creative Commons-NonCommercial ShareAlike 3.0 license.
WIPO Intellectual Property Handbook World Intellectual
Property Organization 2004 This is a general reference
work on all aspects of intellectual property, including
international treaties and conventions, analyses of all
fields of intellectual property, its administration,
enforcement and teaching, technological and legal
developments, and WIPO's work in its Member States. It
covers issues including electronic commerce,
biotechnology, traditional knowledge and management of
copyright and related rights and WIPO's vision and
approaches to meet new challenges with a widening circle
of partners. Can be used as a key reference work by
creators, innovators, intellectual property lawyers,
government officials, university teachers and students.
Current Index to Journals in Education 1998-07
The Problem of Social Cost R. H. Coase 2016-10-10 The
Problem of Social Cost is an article dealing with
economic problem of externalities. It draws from a
number of English legal cases and statutes to illustrate
Coase's belief that legal rules are only justified by
reference to a cost-benefit analysis, and that nuisances
that are often regarded as being the fault of one party
are more symmetric conflicts between the interests of
the two parties.
Trees Outside Forests R. Bellefontaine 2002 Trees
outside forests (including fruit trees, trees in parks,
fields, those growing in the wild and as amenities),
together with forests and other woodlands, contribute to
the structure of the landscape, generate numerous
environmental and social services, and yield important
food, drink and fuel products as well as meeting other
domestic needs of urban and rural populations. However,
trees outside forests are not well documented and
receive little attention in the formulation of national
forestry policy and planning. This publication seeks to
fill this gap, by providing information on the role of
these resources and options for their integration in
territorial management policies.
Academic Literacy Development Laura-Mihaela Muresan
2021-03-11 This edited book brings together an
international cast of contributors to examine how
academic literacy is learned and mastered in different
tertiary education settings around the world. Bringing
to the fore the value of qualitative enquiry through
ethnographic methods, the authors illustrate in-depth
descriptions of genre knowledge and academic literacy
development in first and second language writing. All of
the data presented in the chapters are original, as well
as innovative in the field in terms of content and
scope, and thought-provoking regarding theoretical,
methodological and educational approaches. The
contributions are also representative of both novice and
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Fault Tree Handbook W. E. Vesely 1981 Developed to serve
as a text for the System Safety and Reliability Analysis
course presented to Nuclear Regulatory Commission
personnel and contractors. Codifies and systematizes the
fault tree approach, a deductive failure analysis which
focuses on one particular undesired event and provides a
method for determining the causes of that event.
Equity Valuation: Science, Art, or Craft? Frank J.
Fabozzi 2017-12-27 The price at which a stock is traded
in the market reflects the ability of the firm to
generate cash flow and the risks associated with
generating the expected future cash flows. The authors
point to the limits of widely used valuation techniques.
The most important of these limits is the inability to
forecast cash flows and to determine the appropriate
discount rate. Another important limit is the inability
to determine absolute value. Widely used valuation
techniques such as market multiples - the price-toearnings ratio, firm value multiples or a use of
multiple ratios, for example - capture only relative
value, that is, the value of a firm's stocks related to
the value of comparable firms (assuming that comparable
firms can be identified). The study underlines
additional problems when it comes to valuing IPOs and
private equity: Both are sensitive to the timing of the
offer, suffer from information asymmetry, and are more
subject to behavioral elements than is the case for
shares of listed firms. In the case of IPOs in
particular, the authors discuss how communication
strategies and media hype play an important role in the
IPO valuation/pricing process.
Structured Finance Cedric Achille Mbeng Mezui 2013
Child Neglect Diane DePanfilis 2006
The Digital Transformation of Logistics Mac Sullivan
2021-04-06 The digital transformation is in full swing
and fundamentally changes how we live, work, and
communicate with each other. From retail to finance,
many industries see an inflow of new technologies,
disruption through innovative platform business models,
and employees struggling to cope with the significant
shifts occurring. This Fourth Industrial Revolution is
predicted to also transform Logistics and Supply Chain
Management, with delivery systems becoming automated,
smart networks created everywhere, and data being
collected and analyzed universally. The Digital
Transformation of Logistics: Demystifying Impacts of the
Fourth Industrial Revolution provides a holistic
overview of this vital subject clouded by buzz, hype,
and misinformation. The book is divided into three
themed-sections: Technologies such as self-driving cars
or virtual reality are not only electrifying science
fiction lovers anymore, but are also increasingly
presented as cure-all remedies to supply chain
challenges. In The Digital Transformation of Logistics:
Demystifying Impacts of the Fourth Industrial
Revolution, the authors peel back the layers of
excitement that have grown around new technologies such
as the Internet of Things (IoT), 3D printing, Robotic
Process Automation (RPA), Blockchain or Cloud computing,
and show use cases that give a glimpse about the
fascinating future we can expect. Platforms that allow
businesses to centrally acquire and manage their
logistics services disrupt an industry that has been
relationship-based for centuries. The authors discuss
smart contracts, which are one of the most exciting
applications of Blockchain, Software as a Service (SaaS)
offerings for freight procurement, where numerous data
sources can be integrated and decision-making processes
automated, and marine terminal operating systems as an
integral node for shipments. In The Digital
Transformation of Logistics: Demystifying Impacts of the
Fourth Industrial Revolution, insights are shared into
the cold chain industry where companies respond to
increasing quality demands, and how European governments
are innovatively responding to challenges of crossborder eCommerce. People are a vital element of the
digital transformation and must be on board to drive
change. The Digital Transformation of Logistics:
Demystifying Impacts of the Fourth Industrial Revolution
explains how executives can create sustainable impact
and how competencies can be managed in the digital age especially for sales executives who require urgent
upskilling to remain relevant. Best practices are shared
for organizational culture change, drawing on studies
among senior leaders from the US, Singapore, Thailand,
and Australia, and for managing strategic alliances with
logistics service providers to offset risks and create
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cross-functional, cross-company transparency. The
Digital Transformation of Logistics: Demystifying
Impacts of the Fourth Industrial Revolution provides
realistic insights, a ready-to-use knowledge base, and a
working vocabulary about current activities and emerging
trends of the Logistics industry. Intended readers are
supply chain professionals working for manufacturing,
trading, and freight forwarding companies as well as
students and all interested parties.
Artificial Intelligence in Asset Management Söhnke M.
Bartram 2020-08-28 Artificial intelligence (AI) has
grown in presence in asset management and has
revolutionized the sector in many ways. It has improved
portfolio management, trading, and risk management
practices by increasing efficiency, accuracy, and
compliance. In particular, AI techniques help construct
portfolios based on more accurate risk and return
forecasts and more complex constraints. Trading
algorithms use AI to devise novel trading signals and
execute trades with lower transaction costs. AI also
improves risk modeling and forecasting by generating
insights from new data sources. Finally, robo-advisors
owe a large part of their success to AI techniques. Yet
the use of AI can also create new risks and challenges,
such as those resulting from model opacity, complexity,
and reliance on data integrity.
Proceedings of the 23rd International Conference on
Industrial Engineering and Engineering Management 2016
Ershi Qi 2017-03-07 International Conference on
Industrial Engineering and Engineering Management is
sponsored by Chinese Industrial Engineering Institution,
CMES, which is the unique national-level academic
society of Industrial Engineering. The conference is
held annually as the major event in this area. Being the
largest and the most authoritative international
academic conference held in China, it supplies an
academic platform for the experts and the entrepreneurs
in International Industrial Engineering and Management
area to exchange their research results. Many experts in
various fields from China and foreign countries gather
together in the conference to review, exchange,
summarize and promote their achievements in Industrial
Engineering and Engineering Management fields. Some
experts pay special attention to the current situation
of the related techniques application in China as well
as their future prospect, such as Industry 4.0, Green
Product Design, Quality Control and Management, Supply
Chain and logistics Management to cater for the purpose
of low-carbon, energy-saving and emission-reduction and
so on. They also come up with their assumption and
outlook about the related techniques' development. The
proceedings will offer theatrical methods and technique
application cases for experts from college and
university, research institution and enterprises who are
engaged in theoretical research of Industrial
Engineering and Engineering Management and its
technique's application in China. As all the papers are
feathered by higher level of academic and application
value, they also provide research data for foreign
scholars who occupy themselves in investigating the
enterprises and engineering management of Chinese style.
Economic and Management Sciences, Grade 8 Marietjie
Barnard 2013-07-11 Study & master economic and
management sciences grade 8 has been especially
developed by an experienced author team for the
Curriculum and Assessment Policy Statement (CAPS). This
new and easy-to-use course helps learners to master
essential content and skills in economic and management
sciences.
The Public Administration Theory Primer H. George
Frederickson 2015-07-07 The Public Administration Theory
Primer explores how the science and art of public
administration is definable, describable, replicable,
and cumulative. The authors survey a broad range of
theories and analytical approaches—from public
institutional theory to theories of governance—and
consider which are the most promising, influential, and
important for the field. This book paints a full picture
of how these theories contribute to, and explain, what
we know about public administration today. The third
edition is fully revised and updated to reflect the
latest developments and research in the field including
more coverage of governments and governance, feminist
theory, emotional labor theory, and grounded research
methodology. Expanded chapter conclusions, additional
real-world application examples throughout, and a brandnew online supplement with sample comprehensive exam
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questions and summary tables make this an even more
valuable resource for all public administration
students.
Ringtone Yves Doz 2017-11-02 In less than three decades,
Nokia emerged from Finland to lead the mobile phone
revolution. It grew to have one of the most recognizable
and valuable brands in the world and then fell into
decline, leading to the sale of its mobile phone
business to Microsoft. This book explores and analyzes
that journey and distils observations and learning
points for anyone keen to understand what drove Nokia's
amazing success and sudden downfall. With privileged
access to Nokia's senior managers over the last twenty
years followed by a more concerted research agenda from
2015, the authors describe and analyze, the various
stages in Nokia's journey. The book describes leaders
making strategic and organizational decisions, their
behavior and interactions, and how they succeeded and
failed to inspire and engage their employees. Perhaps
most intriguingly, it opens the proverbial 'black box'
of why and how things actually happen at the top of
organizations. Why did things fall apart? To what extent
were avoidable mistakes made? Did the world around Nokia
change too fast for it to adapt? And, did Nokia's
success contain the seeds of its failure?
Tourism in Africa Iain Christie 2014-06-19 This book
presents how tourism initiates economic development and
how constraints to the growth of tourism in Sub-Saharan
Africa can be addressed. With 24 case studies that
illustrate tourism development, it reveals that despite
destination challenges, the basic elements needed to
initialize or intensify success are applicable across
the region.
Going Viral Karine Nahon 2013-11-25 This books examines
the question why ideas, news, "memes"", videos etc can
spread very quicly. Both technological, social practices
and cultural circumstances are taken into account. "A
compelling argument that viral processes are here to
stay, and they are an essential feature of the online
fabric" (Albert-László Barabás - Northeastern
University).
The World Bank Participation Sourcebook 1996 Presents
case studies resulting from participation in the World
Bank by developing countries such as Chad, Brazil, and
Nigeria
Understanding Machine Learning Shai Shalev-Shwartz
2014-05-19 Introduces machine learning and its
algorithmic paradigms, explaining the principles behind
automated learning approaches and the considerations
underlying their usage.
Economic and Management Sciences, Grade 9 Marietjie
Barbard 2015-05-29
Market and Competition Authorities Annetje Ottow 2015
The rules regulating behaviour of market and competition
authorities are equally important for the work of these
authorities as regulation itself. This book discusses
the behavioural elements involved when applying
regulation, and evaluates the success and failures of
the processes used against fundamental agency
principles.
Corrupt Research Raymond Hubbard 2015-07-01 Addressing
the immensely important topic of research credibility,
Raymond Hubbard’s groundbreaking work proposes that we
must treat such information with a healthy dose of
skepticism. This book argues that the dominant model of
knowledge procurement subscribed to in these areas—the
significant difference paradigm—is philosophically
suspect, methodologically impaired, and statistically
broken. Hubbard introduces a more accurate, alternative
framework—the significant sameness paradigm—for
developing scientific knowledge. The majority of the
book comprises a head-to-head comparison of the
"significant difference" versus "significant sameness"
conceptions of science across philosophical,
methodological, and statistical perspectives.
Informal Governance in the European Union Mareike Kleine
2014-03-04 The European Union is the world’s most
advanced international organization, presiding over a
level of legal and economic integration unmatched in
global politics. To explain this achievement, many
observers point to its formal rules that entail strong
obligations and delegate substantial power to
supranational actors such as the European Commission.
This legalistic view, Mareike Kleine contends, is
misleading. More often than not, governments and
bureaucrats informally depart from the formal rules and
thereby contradict their very purpose. Behind the EU’s
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front of formal rules lies a thick network of informal
governance practices. If not the EU’s rules, what
accounts for the high level of economic integration
among its members? How does the EU really work? In
answering these questions, Kleine proposes a new way of
thinking about international organizations. Informal
governance affords governments the flexibility to
resolve conflicts that adherence to EU rules may
generate at the domestic level. By dispersing the costs
that integration may impose on individual groups, it
allows governments to keep domestic interests aligned in
favor of European integration. The combination of formal
rules and informal governance therefore sustains a level
of cooperation that neither regime alone permits, and it
reduces the EU’s democratic deficit by including those
interests into deliberations that are most immediately
affected by its decisions. In illustrating informal
norms and testing how they work, Kleine provides the
first systematic analysis, based on new material from
national and European archives and other primary data,
of the parallel development of the formal rules and
informal norms that have governed the EU from the 1958
Treaty of Rome until today.
Data-intensive Text Processing with MapReduce Jimmy Lin
2010 Our world is being revolutionized by data-driven
methods: access to large amounts of data has generated
new insights and opened exciting new opportunities in
commerce, science, and computing applications.
Processing the enormous quantities of data necessary for
these advances requires large clusters, making
distributed computing paradigms more crucial than ever.
MapReduce is a programming model for expressing
distributed computations on massive datasets and an
execution framework for large-scale data processing on
clusters of commodity servers. The programming model
provides an easy-to-understand abstraction for designing
scalable algorithms, while the execution framework
transparently handles many system-level details, ranging
from scheduling to synchronization to fault tolerance.
This book focuses on MapReduce algorithm design, with an
emphasis on text processing algorithms common in natural
language processing, information retrieval, and machine
learning. We introduce the notion of MapReduce design
patterns, which represent general reusable solutions to
commonly occurring problems across a variety of problem
domains. This book not only intends to help the reader
"think in MapReduce", but also discusses limitations of
the programming model as well. This volume is a printed
version of a work that appears in the Synthesis Digital
Library of Engineering and Computer Science. Synthesis
Lectures provide concise, original presentations of
important research and development topics, published
quickly, in digital and print formats. For more
information visit www.morganclaypool.com
Open Government, Staat und Demokratie Göttrik Wewer
2014-12-01 Open Government gilt vielfach als die
universale Staatsdoktrin für das 21. Jahrhundert, ohne
dass schon klar wäre, was sich im Einzelnen hinter
diesem Schlagwort verbirgt und was daraus für die Praxis
des Regierens und Verwaltens folgt. In diesem Band
untersucht der Autor alle Bauteile dieser Konstruktion
kritisch: das Paradigma der Offenheit, dem sich alles
unterordnen soll, die drei Säulen Transparenz,
Partizipation und Kollaboration, die das Ganze tragen
sollen, aber auch die technischen und ideologischen
Fundamente, auf denen das Modell ruht. Im Zentrum steht
dabei stets die Frage, was Open Government für Staat und
Demokratie hierzulande bedeuten würde. Im Ergebnis zeigt
sich, dass dieses Konstrukt technokratische Züge trägt
und aus einer »kalifornischen Ideologie« hervorgeht, die
es erst noch politisch zu bewerten gilt. Wenn sowohl die
Giganten des Internets als auch emphatische Aktivisten
Open Government massiv propagieren, darf kritische
Reflexion nicht auf der Strecke bleiben. Wewer
bezweifelt, dass Open Government als Leitbild für das
digitale Zeitalter taugt, dem im Prinzip alle Länder
dieser Welt nacheifern könnten. Auch für die Erneuerung
von Staat und Demokratie in Deutschland wirft es mehr
Fragen auf, als es Antworten bietet.
Connecting South Asia and Southeast Asia ADBI 2016-03-08
This report analyzes how closer regional connectivity
and economic integration between South Asia and
Southeast Asia can benefit both regions, with a focus on
the role played by infrastructure and public policies in
facilitating this process. It examines major
developments in South Asian–Southeast Asian trade and
investment, economic cooperation, the role of economic
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corridors, and regional cooperation initiatives. In
particular, it identifies significant opportunities for
strengthening these integration efforts as a result of
the recent opening up of Myanmar in political, economic,
and financial terms. This is particularly the case for
land-based transportation—highways and railroads—and
energy trading. The report’s focus is on connectivity in
a broad sense, covering both hardware and software,
including investment in infrastructure, energy trading,
trade facilitation, investment financing, and support
for national and regional policies.
Knowledge Graphs Aidan Hogan 2021-11-08 This book
provides a comprehensive and accessible introduction to
knowledge graphs, which have recently garnered notable
attention from both industry and academia. Knowledge
graphs are founded on the principle of applying a graphbased abstraction to data, and are now broadly deployed
in scenarios that require integrating and extracting
value from multiple, diverse sources of data at large
scale. The book defines knowledge graphs and provides a
high-level overview of how they are used. It presents
and contrasts popular graph models that are commonly
used to represent data as graphs, and the languages by
which they can be queried before describing how the
resulting data graph can be enhanced with notions of
schema, identity, and context. The book discusses how
ontologies and rules can be used to encode knowledge as
well as how inductive techniques—based on statistics,
graph analytics, machine learning, etc.—can be used to
encode and extract knowledge. It covers techniques for
the creation, enrichment, assessment, and refinement of
knowledge graphs and surveys recent open and enterprise
knowledge graphs and the industries or applications
within which they have been most widely adopted. The
book closes by discussing the current limitations and
future directions along which knowledge graphs are
likely to evolve. This book is aimed at students,
researchers, and practitioners who wish to learn more
about knowledge graphs and how they facilitate
extracting value from diverse data at large scale. To
make the book accessible for newcomers, running examples
and graphical notation are used throughout. Formal
definitions and extensive references are also provided
for those who opt to delve more deeply into specific
topics.
Nonresponse in Social Science Surveys National Research
Council 2013-10-26 For many household surveys in the
United States, responses rates have been steadily
declining for at least the past two decades. A similar
decline in survey response can be observed in all
wealthy countries. Efforts to raise response rates have
used such strategies as monetary incentives or repeated
attempts to contact sample members and obtain completed
interviews, but these strategies increase the costs of
surveys. This review addresses the core issues regarding
survey nonresponse. It considers why response rates are
declining and what that means for the accuracy of survey
results. These trends are of particular concern for the
social science community, which is heavily invested in
obtaining information from household surveys. The
evidence to date makes it apparent that current trends
in nonresponse, if not arrested, threaten to undermine
the potential of household surveys to elicit information
that assists in understanding social and economic
issues. The trends also threaten to weaken the validity
of inferences drawn from estimates based on those
surveys. High nonresponse rates create the potential or
risk for bias in estimates and affect survey design,
data collection, estimation, and analysis. The survey
community is painfully aware of these trends and has
responded aggressively to these threats. The interview
modes employed by surveys in the public and private
sectors have proliferated as new technologies and
methods have emerged and matured. To the traditional
trio of mail, telephone, and face-to-face surveys have
been added interactive voice response (IVR), audio
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computer-assisted self-interviewing (ACASI), web
surveys, and a number of hybrid methods. Similarly, a
growing research agenda has emerged in the past decade
or so focused on seeking solutions to various aspects of
the problem of survey nonresponse; the potential
solutions that have been considered range from better
training and deployment of interviewers to more use of
incentives, better use of the information collected in
the data collection, and increased use of auxiliary
information from other sources in survey design and data
collection. Nonresponse in Social Science Surveys: A
Research Agenda also documents the increased use of
information collected in the survey process in
nonresponse adjustment.
Study and Master Mathematical Literacy Grade 12 CAPS
Learner's Book Karen Morrison 2014-05-01
Southeastern Geographer David M. Cochran Jr. 2013-12-01
Cryptoassets Chris Brummer 2019-09-12 Cryptoassets
represent one of the most high profile financial
products in the world, and fastest growing financial
products in history. From Bitcoin, Etherium and Ripple's
XRP-so called "utility tokens" used to access financial
services-to initial coin offerings that in 2017 rivalled
venture capital in money raised for startups, with an
estimated $5.6 billion (USD) raised worldwide across 435
ICOs. All the while, technologists have hailed the
underlying blockchain technology for these assets as
potentially game changing applications for financial
payments and record-keeping. At the same time,
cryptoassets have produced considerable controversy.
Many have turned out to be lacklustre investments for
investors. Others, especially ICOs, have also attracted
noticeable fraud, failing firms, and alarming lapses in
information-sharing with investors. Consequently, many
commentators around the world have pressed that ICO
tokens be considered securities, and that concomitant
registration and disclosure requirements attach to their
sales to the public. This volume assembles an impressive
group of scholars, businesspersons and regulators to
collectively write on cryptoassets. This volume
represents perspectives from across the regulatory
ecosystem, and includes technologists, venture
capitalists, scholars, and practitioners in securities
law and central banking.
Policy Analysis for Social Workers Richard K. Caputo
2013-09-17 Policy Analysis for Social Workers offers a
comprehensive, step-by-step guide to understanding the
process of policy development and analysis for effective
advocacy. This user-friendly model helps students get
excited about understanding policy as a product, a
process, and as performance—a unique “3-P” approach to
policy analysis as competing texts often just focus on
one of these areas. Author Richard K Caputo efficiently
teaches the purpose of policy and its relation to social
work values, discusses the field of policy studies and
the various kinds of analysis, and highlights the
necessary criteria (effectiveness, efficiency, equity,
political feasibility, social acceptability,
administrative, and technical feasibility) for
evaluating public policy.
Business Persons Eric W. Orts 2013-08-29 Business firms
are ubiquitous in modern society, but an appreciation of
how they are formed and for what purposes requires an
understanding of their legal foundations. This book
provides a scholarly and yet accessible introduction to
the legal framework of modern business enterprises. It
explains how the legal ideas allow for the construction
and recognition of business firms as persons having
rights and responsibilities. It also shows how law sets
the boundariesof firms. Specific applications include
contributions to debates about executive compensation
and political free-speech rights of corporations. Anyone
who wishes to have a deeper understanding of thenature
of business firms and their role in modern society will
benefit from reading this book.
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